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The weeks seem to go more and more quickly at the moment. The Summer seems to 

have arrived and finally there are beginning to be signs 

that lockdown might be eased in the next six weeks and 

we can begin to think about returning to some kind of 

normal.  

Yesterday we were overwhelmed at school to receive a 

care package for staff from Gratitude Angels in Kings 

Lynn. We have been working so hard and under such 

pressure in these unprecedented times and staff were 

quite emotional to be remembered and thanked for their 

hard work. The feeling of care from others in the 

community is lovely. Thank you to you all. Miss McCarthy 

and Miss Good gratefully accepted on everyone’s behalf.  

We have spent a lot of time risk assessing the school site and ensuring measures are in 

place to make social distancing possible, removing soft furnishings, storing toys and 

games and 

making sure 

there is 

sufficient 

PPE on site. 

We 

continue 

to follow 

government guidance with the safety and 

wellbeing of all of our staff and young 

people at the centre of every decision we are 

taking at this time.  

Here are some lovely photos of the 

work you have been completing this 

week. It’s great to see so much 

enrichment and outdoor learning going 

on, and seeing the great photography 

skills. Lots of learning outside of the 

classroom. Well done everyone. Keep up 

the good work!  
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